
I propose that the Council consider and approve the following statement: 
 
The Faculty Council of Collin College recognizes and commends the service and collaborative 
efforts of Representatives Suzanne Jones and Audra Heaslip who were instrumental in working 
with the Council and the Task Force to help ensure a safe college re-opening plan. Moreover, 
given their stellar educational and academic performance at Collin as well as their rights to free 
speech, we strongly urge that the College administration would reconsider pursuing the 
termination of their previously recommended contract extensions. Doing so should allow us to 
move toward a more effective working relationship that will benefit our students and the 
college community as a whole. 
 


